The results from the Holloway Reservoir 2023 Walleye survey. In total we captured 827 Walleye, most of those were age-0 fish. This year we averaged 312 age-0 Walleye/mile, which is the highest average since 2014. Typically, we consider an average catch of at least 130 age-0 Walleye/mile to indicate a strong year class, so the future looks good. The young Walleye averaged 6 inches, which is below the statewide average but likely a function of the high numbers. As you know, we see slightly slower growth when a strong year class is produced. Our average catch rate for age-1 Walleye was 7/mile, and that is close to the long-term average since 2011. The age-1 Walleye are growing well and averaged 11.5 inches, well above the statewide average. Everything is looking good from my perspective. Feel free to pass this information along to everyone and let me know if you have any questions.
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